
We ask for patience during this time as we are
trying to monitor all established guidelines so

leadership can make the best informed decision
during these unprecedented times. At this time we

will not open on May 4th. The pharmacy will be
open via drive thru only the week of May 4th-8th,

and we will also have a couple of nurses and
doctors onsite. For emergencies or needs to see a
physician please call: 251-368-8630 or ext. 2300.

WIC staff will also be onsite during the week of the
4th and will be available by appointment only. We

will provide a weekly update going forward, but
please remember if you are called to return to work
you should be available within 24 hours or sooner if
needed. We ask that each of you continue to follow

CDC guidelines, stay at home orders, wear face
masks, wash hands, and adhere to social distancing

during this time in order to flatten the curve. 
We look forward to the day we can enjoy some
state of normalcy within our operations at PCI. 


